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Dear Mill Creek WRD Customer,  

 

We are honored to serve your community.  Milo Enterprises will be providing billing services to Mill Creek WRD 
moving forward.  We are a family-owned company, and we treat our clients and customers as such.  So, 
welcome to the family! 

 

We will do our part to improve the efficiency of the district by providing prompt billing and knowledgeable 
customer service.  Our many years in the industry can only benefit your district.   

 

We sincerely thank you in advance for your patience during the transition.  Part of the process involves 
reviewing and auditing copious amounts of data.  If you notice any issues or need to update or correct any 
information, please contact us immediately.  To ensure the fastest delivery of your invoices, please sign up for 
paperless billing by emailing us at info@miloenter.com.  Our target “go live” date for the new portal is March 
3rd, 2025.  You will be able to manage your account through www.pay.waterbill.com/login-MCWRD or enter by 
using the QR Code below: 

 

   

 

We look forward to serving you for many years to come! 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Milo Enterprises Team  
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